
Henderson North School


NEWSLETTER 
COMPETITION!!!


 
How well have you read your newsletter?


• One entry per family. 

• Email your answers including your child’s name and room 

number.

• Ask your child what one of the Kidpower Powers is?

• Closes Friday 16 June.  


1.	 What is happening Thursday evening at 

	 school?

	 

2.  What is being taken on Friday?


3.	 Ask your child what one of the Kidpower 

	 Powers is?


4.  What is this weeks value?


You could win a voucher for 

Pak’n Save/Countdown/Kmart/The Warehouse.




DISCO


Thursday 15 June


4.30 - 6.00pm


$5 entry - 


includes a drink!


We have the amazing opportunity of having a professional DJ offer 
to run a disco for us.  


• Children must go home after school then return at 4.30pm.  

• Only children that attend Henderson North School can attend the disco.  

• Payment must be made at the door.  

• There will be other goodies for sale - we suggest no more than $10 

spending money.  

• Parents/caregivers are unable to enter the hall during the disco.

• Please be there promptly at 6.00pm to collect your children.


Thanks for your support.


CLASS PHOTOS

These will be taken on Friday. 

Please ensure your children are at school on time 
and in correct, full school uniform.



